Port of Juneau

155 S. Seward Street » Juneau, AK 99801
(907) 586-0292 Phone * (907) 586-0295 Fax

MEMORANDUM

TO: Bldders Date: January 16, 2019
FROM: %7 chym PE

rt Direct@gr
SUBJ: POSTING NOTICE OF BIDS

Downtown Waterfront Improvements — Materials Procurement
Contract No.: DH19-038

This memo is to post a notice of the results of the bid opening on January 15, 2019 for the
subject project. The bidders and their total bids are as follows:

BIDDERS TOTAL BID
Island Contractors $783,820.00
Trucano Construction $849,017.00
Western Marine Construction $840,600.00
Engineer's Estimate $833,000.00

The apparent low bidder is Island Contractors. The CBJ intends to award the Total Bid in
the amount of $783,820.00. The Bid will be presented at the January 23, 2019 Docks and
Harbors Board meeting for recommendation. The Board recommendation will be
forwarded to the CBJ Assembly for approval on January 28, 2019.

This notice begins the protest period per Purchasing Code 53.50.062. Protests will be
executed in accordance with CBJ Ordinance 53.50.062 “Protests”, and 53.50.080
“‘Administration of Protest”, available online at www.juneau.org/law/code/purchasing.pdf, or
from the CBJ Purchasing Division at (907) 586-5258.

The apparent low bidder has until 4:30 p.m. on January 23, 2019, to submit the
Subcontractor Report, Section 00360 to the CBJ Port Director’s Office. The Subcontractor
Report must be submitted even if there are no subcontractors planned for the job.

c. Gary Gillette, Port Engineer



